
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

           

       

 

 
    

Calendar for the next Week 
Monday 30th Jan: Class 3 Cookery School, breakfast/afterschool 
clubs  
Tuesday 31st Jan: Class 4 Gymnastics, breakfast/afterschool clubs  
Wednesday 1st Feb: Class 3 &4 closed, breakfast/afterschool club 
Thursday 2nd Feb: Class 1 Lets Learn Together, Class 2 Forest 
Schools, breakfast/afterschool clubs  
Friday 3rd Feb: Pop up Library, breakfast/afterschool club 

Fri – 27th Jan 

Good Work Awards 

Star of the Week 
Class 1 – Amelie 

Class 3 – Izzy 
Class 4 – Hannah 

 

Excellent English 
Class 1 – Roman  

Class 2 – Lily 
Class 3 – David 
Class 4 – Digby 

Marvellous Maths 
Class 1 – Ellie 

Class 3 – Sariah 
Class 4 – Shonee 

 

Fantastic Foundation 
Class 1 – MiMi 
Class 2 - Maisie 
Class 3 – Annie 
Class 4 –  Maisy 

 

Well done to the Green house 
who collected the most house 
points this week. 

 

Dinner menu for next week 
Monday: Cheese & Tomato Pizza, Krispie Slice 
Tuesday: Pasta Bolognaise, Chocolate Sponge & Chocolate Sauce 
Wednesday: Sausage & Mash, Oat Cookie 
Thursday: Chicken Wrap, Flapjack 
Friday: Fishfingers, Muffin 
School dinners include a variety of seasonal fruit, veg, and salad too. 
Alternative options of Jacket Potato and sandwiches are always 
available. Please can parents of children in class 1 let the office or 
class teacher know if their child would like an alternative option. 
Please can we remind you that we are a NUT FREE school.  

Local Events & Activities  
• This weekend is the RSPB Big Garden Birdwatch. Class 1 have 

already made a start with their birdwatching activities and it 
would be great if everyone could get involved. Please see 
attachment with further information and weblink on.  

• Norton Hive library have their next Busy Bees craft morning on 
tomorrow, 10.30-12.30 for children aged 3-11 years.  

• If your child brought home a Panini ESFA football worksheet then 
please can they return completed sheets to the office by Friday 3rd 
February which is the deadline for us to scan and send them in. 

“ Once more Jesus put his hands on the man’s eyes. Then his eyes 
were opened, his sight was restored, and he saw everything clearly.” 
       Mark 8:25 

 

 

    
 

 

School Dinners   
Unfortunately, school meal prices have been put up again by our 
suppliers, who are County Caterers.  As we feel it is very important 
that as many children as possible have access to a warm healthy 
school dinner, the governors have agreed to keep the cost to 
parents the same and school will subsidise the remaining cost.  We 
are therefore keeping the school meal cost to you at £2.50, 
however, it is now costing school £2.94 a meal. This will be reviewed 
again for September when we may have to increase the cost.  
 

Sheffield Trip  
Please complete the form below by Monday so that we can start 
to organise the trip if it will go ahead.  
We are thinking of organising a Saturday trip to Sheffield for 
children and parents/guardians. This would include free time for 
you and your family, followed by a Sheffield Steelers Ice Hockey 
match in the evening. Children’s tickets to the Steelers are free and 
adults would be charged at £12.50 each. School will cover some of 
the cost for the trip but we may need to ask for a contribution to 
transport costs. Please can you complete the form on the link below 
to express your interest, even if this is a no or a maybe 
:https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=VrbOfioAMUeUD

PzvZTFMDsvcNDcTnaBLllMMvpZCIQJURUxNMzI2TFhST1M0SFFEWjlZSURL
OTVZUC4u 

 

Pop-up Library  
The pop-up library has moved from Wednesday to Friday next week 
due to the Teaching Union Strike. Please ensure you have books ready 
to return in exchange for a new one. Thank you. 

 

Malton Cookery School  
This half term Class 3 have been visiting Malton Cookery School on a 
Monday afternoon.  
“We have made cakes, meringues, trifle and upside down pineapple 
cake. The lady that teaches us is really nice and I’ve enjoyed it.” by Theo 
 

Strike Action  
As per the e-mail sent on Thursday morning, school will be open for 
Class 1 & 2 next Weds 1st February and children should attend school 
as normal. Class 3 & 4 will not be open. We will provide further 
updates about future strike dates as they come up. 

Sewing Club 
Children will be using fabric ink at Sewing Club on Monday. If you have 
an old apron you can send in with them this would be good thanks. 
Please don’t send in anything that you wouldn’t want to get stained, just 
in case the ink doesn’t wash out! 
 

 

 

Class 2 have received a letter 
today about a class walk. 
Please ensure consent is 
returned next week thank you. 
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